

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

City Council Travel and Training Expenses - 2022

Recommendation of the Committee

That the February 14, 2023 report of the City Clerk be received as information.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 14, 2023, considered a report of the City Clerk regarding the above. Your Committee received a letter from Sherry Tarasoff, dated February 13, 2023 regarding the matter.

Attachment

- 1. February 14, 2023 report of the City Clerk
- 2. February 13, 2023 letter from Sherry Tarasoff